
From: Raymond Gambel 
Further re NASD CRD changes 
 
Dear Ms Sweeney: 
 

This is a small point, and I hope will be considered in tandem with the CRD changes you propose. When you 

find something of a disciplinary nature and seek to actually read the relevant portions of that decision in the 

Notice To Members it is very difficult on line. For the printed notice you use a two column arrangement 

however, I suggest that when most users are reading it on line this printing device is an anachronism. It would 

be much easier to read the Notices if they were printed on a standard paper in the traditional format rather than 

in the two column configuration you have used probably since the initial notices. 

 

I realize it is a small point, but any help you can give to us on line to make the notices easier to read would be 

appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Raymond H. Gambel 
 


